

3580 Mt. Acadia Blvd San Diego, Ca 92111 858-560-0985 fax 858-560-1014 73 North Second Avenue Chula Vista, Ca 91910 619-425-9933 fax 619-425-3556 17025 Via Del Campo San Diego, Ca 92127 858-592-2335 fax 592-2344

August 2016

Dear Parents,

Our location is officially open and is ready to accept children! We are very excited to have a wonderful group of teachers who are anxious to meet all of our new families. Please help us spread the word about our wonderful school! We love when parents recommend us to other families they know (and also offer a referral bonus!). If you would like to take some flyers to post at your work or in our community, please let us know!

With our first couple weeks open, we welcomed several new children. We offer a very warm welcome to Zoey, Julian, Ally, Bailey, Shane, Dhavnika, and Angela! We are so happy to have new faces in our school each day!

Please remember to use your door code and to sign in and out on the computer and sign pad every time you drop off or pick up. The machine will print a ticket each time you drop off and pick up. Please make sure to give those to the teacher. Thank you!



This month's teacher of the month is Miss Amy! Miss Amy will be our opening toddler teacher and will be working 6am -3 pm. She joins us with 10 years of experience working with children of all ages. She has a degree in liberal studies and has continued her love for education at community colleges taking child development classes. We are very excited to have such a passionate teacher with us and know you will love her!